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SANTA ROSA, CA – John R. Guill, FCSI, RA, CCS, CCCA, AIA, SCIP of Santa Rosa, 
California, was just named a Fellow of the Construction Specifications Institute (CSI). 
Fellowship is among CSI’s most prestigious honors.  

CSI is a national association of specifiers, architects, engineers, contractors, building 
materials suppliers and others involved in building trades, design and construction 
industries. 

Although the organization has nearly 17,000 members, only a few hundred have been 
elevated to fellow since the Fellowship was introduced in the organization in 1959. Guill 
was one of eight new Fellows to be elevated this year.  A public presentation will be held 
at the Construct™ and CSI Annual Convention later this year in Phoenix, September 14th 
at the Hyatt Regency Hotel. 

Fellows are nominated by their colleagues and selected by CSI’s Jury of Fellows in 
recognition of their accomplishments in advancing construction technology, improving 
construction specifications, educating people in the construction industry, or advancing 
the goals of the Institute. Guill has also been recognized recently receiving the “Wilbur 
Johnston Memorial Award” in April this year and “Ben John Small Memorial Award” in 
May 2010, along with other local chapter and regional awards. 

Guill is an Associate in the Firm with DTR Consulting Services, Inc. a national 
specification and building envelope consulting firm.  He currently leads DTR’s northern 
California specification writers and quality assurance team.  Guill has also led numerous 
national webinars on technical design practices in addition to numerous speaking 
engagements  

He is a Registered Architect (RA), a member of the American Institute of Architects 
(AIA) and Specification Consultants in Independent Practice (SCIP).  Guill has been a 
member of CSI since 1996.  

 


